
    
 

CHENA RIVER WALK STAGE III, SEGMENT 1 PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
Wednesday, March 21, 2018 • 5:00-7:00 PM 

Fairbanks City Hall, Council Chambers, 2nd Floor, 800 Cushman Street 
 

The City of Fairbanks, in collaboration with the Fairbanks Metropolitan Area 
Transportation System (FMATS) and the Alaska Department of Transportation & 
Public Facilities (DOT&PF), will hold a public open house on Wednesday, March 
21, 2018 from 5 to 7 p.m. in the Fairbanks City Hall Council Chambers. The 
purpose of the open house is to present alternative path alignments for Segment 
1 of the Chena River Walk between Peger Road and the pedestrian bridge by 
Pioneer Park along the north bank of the Chena River. For further information or 
to submit comments please contact Andrew Ackerman at (907) 459-6836 or 
aackerman@fairbanks.us. Comments may be submitted until April 23, 2018. 
 

The public is welcome to attend. 

 
 
DOT&PF operates all programs without regard to race, religion, color, gender, age, marital status, 
ability, or national origin. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy: 
dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml 
 
DOT&PF complies with the following Executive Orders: EO 11990 Notice of Wetland 
Involvement, EO12898 Environmental Justice, EO 11593 Protection and Enhancement of 
Cultural Resources, EO11988 Floodplain Management, EO 13007 Indian Sacred Sites, EO 
Consultation with Indian Tribal Governments, and EO13112 Invasive Species, as amended by 
EO 13751.  
 
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal 
environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by DOT&PF pursuant to 
23 U.S.C 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated November 3, 2017 and executed by 
FHWA and DOT&PF.  


